
 
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR (ACADEMIC) 

 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR COMMONWEALTH 

SCHOLARSHIPS TENABLE IN THE UNITED KINGDOM, 2023 

The University Community is hereby notified that the Commonwealth Scholarship Commission (CSC) 

in the United Kingdom is inviting nominations from Michael Okpara University of Agriculture, 

Umudike for the Commonwealth Ph.D. Scholarships tenable in the United Kingdom from 2023.  

As a result, the University hereby calls for applications from suitably-qualified academic staff to 

compete for the 2023 Commonwealth Ph.D. Scholarships. 

Full details of the scholarship are available on the CSC website:  

https://cscuk.fcdo.gov.uk/about-us/scholarships/.  

Interested academic staff should visit the website. The link above could be copied and pasted on the web 

browser to access the site.  

Candidates should please note that they must: 

• demonstrate in their application, in clear terms, the direct and applied relevance of their study to 

development in Nigeria. 

• be persons with proven lack of the financial resources to study in the UK 

• supply a personal statement with detailed information about their backgrounds to enable the 

selection panel get additional context of them. 

• obtain a supporting statement from a supervisor at a UK institution. 

Submission of Application: 

Applications for the Commonwealth Scholarships must be received in the Office of the Deputy Vice-

Chancellor (Academic), Michael Okpara University of Agriculture, Umudike on or before Tuesday, 

September 20, 2022 (two weeks after the CSC application portal opens on September 6, 2022). 

Please, note that no applications will be received after this deadline. 

Duration of Advertisement: 

Applicants should kindly note that this advertisement shall elapse after five (5) weeks from the date of 

publication (August 12, 2022). 

 

https://cscuk.fcdo.gov.uk/about-us/scholarships/


 

Prof. Udo Herbert 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) 


